
NetCOLOR Third National Workshop, 
May 2020, University of Victoria, BC 

Save the date!

NetCOLOR will hold its third national 3-day meeting at University 
of Victoria, BC the second week of May (days to be confirmed)

Submit your abstract, including a title and short description (50-80 
words) to maycira@uvic.ca and 
emmanuel.devred@dfo-mpo.gc.ca by March 31st, 2020. Topics 
covered may include, but are not limited to, remote sensing of 
Arctic, monitoring of freshwater, remote sensing of Canada’s coast 
(including bathymetry, bottom habitat and atmospheric correction), 
application of aquatic visible remote sensing to fisheries and 
aquaculture. Indicate if you would prefer an oral presentation or 
poster.

Agenda will be finalised once abstracts have been confirmed. The 
first 2 days of the meeting will be dedicated to science findings, 
while the third day will be dedicated to fisheries and aquaculture 
with participation from industry, NGOs and government bodies.

We strongly encourage students to take advantage of this 
opportunity to expose their work to the community and meet with 
their peers. Funding is available for students upon request (thanks 
to MEOPAR). 
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